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Tax Collectors Office Now Accepting  
Marion County Utility Payments 

We are pleased to announce that we are now accepting Marion County    
Utility payments in all our Tax Collector offices in Marion County.  Our 

friendly staff in any of our eight offices will be happy to assist you.  Please 
see our locations below.  We accept MasterCard, AMEX and Discover               

(a convenience fee will apply), check or cash.  For more info call 352-368-8200. 

Did you know…? 

It doesn’t matter what county you live in—you can get your drivers           
license, hunting and fishing license and tag renewed at anyone of our 
Marion County Tax Collector offices.  The only transaction that is county 
specific is the payment of property taxes. 
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Our 1st Annual Marion County Tax Collector Car Show was a huge success!  Thanks to all 
who participated.  We were able to raise $7500 for our local charities!  We look forward to 
seeing everyone again at our 2nd Annual Marion County Tax Collector Car Show on        
March 10th, 2012! 

Marion County Tax Collector Annual Car Show 

Charity Corner 
Check out the attached flyer for 
summer camps that Marion 
County Parks and Recreation is 
offering this summer!  There are 
a lot of great activities to keep 
the kids entertained!  Have a 
safe and happy summer! 

 
Remember to keep plenty of  
water in your bird baths this 
summer.  We are experiencing 
dryer than usual conditions and  
this will help keep the birds and 
squirrels from getting               
dehydrated! 

 
Attached is the flyer for Self Care 
Exchange.  Please take the time 
to look at it and possibly        
participate.  It’s a wonderful,  
local charity.   

The Marion County Tax Collector’s office raised a total of $6500 for the 2011 March of Dimes 
campaign! Thank you to all who participated and walked with us.  We can’t wait to walk 
again next year! 

March of Dimes  








